
Camp Transportation Authorization​
Imago Dei Village​

Summer 2025 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

During the course of camp, transportation may be required for field trips or special events. We 
will be using camp vehicles driven by approved and tested staff members. To insure campers 
safety the camp vehicles receive annual safety inspections and daily safety checks to ensure 
proper use.  

Please complete the form below to grant your child permission to be transported by camp staff. 

 

Camper’s Name: ____________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name: _______________________________________________ 

Phone Number: ______________________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact Name & Number (if different): __________________________ 

 

I, the undersigned parent/legal guardian of the camper named above, give permission for my 
child to be transported by vehicle under the supervision of Crossways Camp staff for the 
purpose of participating in official camp activities and/or in case of emergency. I understand that 
all precautions will be taken for the safety and supervision of my child during transport. 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: _______________________ Date: _____________________ 

 

If there are any specific medical conditions or transportation concerns we should be aware of, 
please list them here: 
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